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February 22, 1982 

John Reeder 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Geological and Geophysical Survey 
3001 Porcbpine Drive 
Anchorage, Alaska 99504 

Dear Mr. Reeder: 

Pouch 7-005 
99510 

276-2653 

On behalf of the Alaska Water Resources Board, 1 want to take 
this opportunity to thank you for a most informative presentation 
on the State Agency Geothermal Resource Activities. Your talk 
increased our knowledge and interest in the current and future 
development of geotherw4l resources. 

I hope our questions and the general discussion generated at the 
meeting demonstrated our keen interest in geothermal resources. 
Please keep us posted on the progress of your program. 

Our next meeting will be held in Juneau on April 14, 15 and 16, 
1982, if you would like to make another presentation to the 
Board please contact Rindi Patterson at 276-2653, extension 287. 

Sincerely, 

RICHARD H. SIMS, Chairman 
Alaska Water Resources Board 
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